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Infant, Toddler, Preschool, Kindergarten & School Age Programs
November 2019 Newsletter


In This Newsletter …
· Parent Advisory Group
· 2nd Annual Tricky Tray
· Flu Shots
· Winter Wear

· Progress Reports & Conferences

· Classroom Parent Search

· School Age Al-Stars Schedule Changes
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Some of our long term parents are participating as Parent Advisory Group Members during our 2019-2020 school year: Lauren Lock, Bayo Adekola, Yvonne Yeboah, Amy Rastiello, Lisa Herzog, & Amie Desai. During a recent meeting, some suggestions were made as we work to keep in place “positives” at MOCCLC & focus on continual improvement. Over the next few weeks, we’ll 1) post a classrooms wish list; 2) set up a Christmas Giving (Angel) Tree; 3) “recruit” classroom parents; and 4) work on making our website easier to locate information & update (with the help of our webmaster!). If you would like a full report of the meeting/copy of the minutes, please reach out to Gail or any Parent Advisory Group Member.   
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Our 2nd Annual Funds4Familes Tricky Tray Event will be held on Saturday, 11/16 @ the Budd Lake Firehouse

Doors Open @ 5PM

*PLEASE JOIN US*
Find out how you can volunteer, donate, & enter for a chance to win ONE WEEK OF FREE TUITION for (1) child! We appreciate your involvement in making this event a HUGE success for YOUR SCHOOL! PRE-SALE TICKET PACKAGES (BONUS 4PM entry time!) are available for purchase @ http://give.classy.org/mocctrickytray2019 

~THANK YOU FOR SPREADING THE WORD & PLANNING TO ATTEND~
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Mt. Olive Child Care & Learning Center, in accordance with the State of NJ & Mt. Olive Township, requires an up to date copy of your child’s immunization record & universal health record (physical), including the required flu vaccine, by
12/20/19. Thank you to the families who already submitted their child’s latest records!
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REMINDER:
Weather permitting, children play outside every day. Please make sure to dress your child warmly and bring a coat, hat, gloves and a scarf to school on a daily basis. 
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*Parent-Teacher Conference Opportunity*

During this month our teachers will be working on children’s progress reports. Please take a minute to fill in the parent-teacher conference form in your child’s classroom. Please take advantage of the opportunity to talk with your child’s teacher about his/her strengths in various areas of the curriculum and goals for the upcoming months. 

THANK YOU! 
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WOULD YOU LIKE TO BE MORE INVOLVED IN YOUR CHILD’S CLASSROOM?
We are looking for 1-2 parents in each classroom who can help us with the Center-wide Family Involvement Events held throughout the year, as well as to assist with classroom specific activities. Please let us know of your interest – send a message through our Class Dojo app or speak with your child’s teacher this week. We value your participation!    
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SCHOOL AGE ALL-STARS MODIFIED SCHEDULE
· Mt. Olive Public Schools will operate on a ½ day schedule on the following days:

11/4, 11/5, & 11/6

· Mt. Olive Public Schools will be CLOSED on the following days:

11/7, 11/8, 11/27, 11/28, & 11/29

· The Center will be CLOSED on 11/28 & 11/29 in observance of the Thanksgiving holiday

*If your SCHOOL AGE child needs care during the days the public schools are closed and the Center is open, please sign up with Mr. B & pre-pay at the front desk* 
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In observance of the Thanksgiving holiday, the Center will be CLOSED on Thursday, 11/28, and Friday, 11/29. Enjoy Thanksgiving with your family & friends![image: image11.png]



